Dear Members of the House Government and Veterans Affairs Committee
We, Roger & Melissa Miller are writing in support of HB1256.

We have been members of District 8 for many years. We were appalled by the effort of our Governor to
influence the results of the Legislative House race.

This type of power should not belong only to individuals with substantial financial resources. This role
belongs to the people of ND.

The 2020 election, especially the District 8 campaign revealed the unethical support.
We wholeheartedly support passage of this bill and appreciate your support in passing of this bill.
Sincerely,

Melissa & Roger Miller



